
 

   MBMS Daily Bulletin:  Thurs., Dec. 8th                      
 
• Today at lunch is the last round of Harry Potter Activities.  Check your 

Schedule of Events and make sure to get a stamp for participating.  If you have 
any questions, go to your House Common Room.  Friday is Witches and 

Wizards Wingding!  Celebrate Harry Potter Week with treats, raffles, and fun!  
In order to be admitted to the wingding you need your passport in hand with 
stamps showing participation every day.  Bring or buy a lunch and head to the 
MPR at lunch.  Remember – this on Friday. 
 
 
• Attention MBMS Waves:  Hold on to your tickets.  Save, save, save!!  Coming 
soon, you will be able to “buy” exclusive products only with tickets.  Don’t miss 
out on this opportunity.  You will need 25 tickets, so save up!!  And remember, 
Model integrity, Be Respectful, Make Good Decisions, and Solve the Problem to 
the best MBMS Wave you can be!! 
 
• Today the New Life Christian Club will meet during nutrition in room 
#213.  Everyone is welcome. 

 
• During lunch today, the Friendship Foundation will meet in room #116. 

 
• Also today the Homemade Trading Card Club will meet during lunch in 
room 226.  Bring your cards to hang out and play! 

 
• MBMS Winter Choral Concert is today at 6pm in the MBMS gym. There will 

also be a Conduct-a-Carol Raffle and a 50-50 Raffle.  See you there! 
 
• On Sunday, Dec. 11th come join the Manhattan Beach Firefighters 
Association for spaghetti dinner before the annual Manhattan Beach Holiday 
Fireworks Festival.  The festival includes entertainment and activities such as 
a snow park, a Santa’s Float, a holiday bounce park, Mira Costa’s Jazz band, 
concluding with a firework show. 

 
• Attention All 8th graders:  Please bring your cutest 3x5 or 4x6 baby picture to 
the front office.  Neatly print your first and last name on the back of your 

photo along with your 5th period room and teacher name on it.  The deadline is 
February 3rd.  If you do not bring your baby picture by the deadline, your baby 
picture will not be placed in the year book. 

 


